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To whom it may concern,
I highly recommend Patricia Brandt for any teaching position. I was fortunate to have Mrs. Brandt in my second-grade class for part of her practicum experience. I was very impressed with her “ready for anything” attitude. She easily developed great rapport with my students and the rest of our staff. She put in the extra effort to incorporate fun activities to solidify the concepts she was teaching. Mrs. Brandt was very knowledgeable of second grade standards and incorporating them into her lessons. I enjoyed seeing Mrs. Brandt’s confidence. In that confidence, she shared her thoughts and ideas, and was also willing to use ideas of others. 
Patricia Brandt would be a fantastic choice to add to any school staff. 
Sincerely,
Kleo McLeod
Cathedral 2nd Grade
